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Comments: I am opposed to commercial development in areas where snowmobiles currently have access. There

is very little motorized access in this area of the state, and the parking is very limited already. Residents of this

area are lower income, and cannot easily travel to other motorized recreation areas. There is no way to access

the east side of the mountains from this area. Adding commercial users to these areas will simply destroy the

very little access we currently have. The wealthy commercial interests should not be allowed to hinder the very

small and very limited snowmobile access that is currently available in this area. 


